
 
 

 
 
 

Wednesday 23rd July 2019 
 

 
 
Dear Student and Parent/Guardian, 
 
EUROPEAN STUDY TOURS: London Overnight Theatre Trip 
 
The Drama Department is looking to arrange a trip to London for your Son/Daughter. European Study Tours have 
offered us a trip itinerary that would include the following: 
 

▪ Return UK rail travel to London: Monday 20th May – Tuesday 21st May 2019. 
▪ 1 Night(s) accommodation at The Royal National Hotel (on a Bed and Breakfast basis) 
▪ 1 x West End Theatre Ticket (Everybody’s Talking About Jamie) 
▪ 90 Minute West End Workshop 
▪ Backstage Tour of National Theatre 
▪ 1 x Buffet Meal with Soft Drink at Pizza Hut 
▪ 24 Hour emergency assistance service 
▪ Travel Insurance 

  
I’m sure you will agree that the trip itself presents a wonderful opportunity for our students to enjoy key highlights 

of London Theatre. It will certainly support students of Drama and Theatre but is open to all that are interested. 

There are 20 spaces currently available for this trip; however, if interest exceeds this number, places will be allocated 

on a first come, first served basis and a reserve list drawn up. 

 
▪ Full Cost: £220 per student  
▪ Deposit to secure place: £50 payable before 31st January 2019 
▪ Final payment: £170 payable before 8th March 2019 
▪ Please note that students will also need a packed lunch and money for food and souvenirs. Only 

breakfast and one meal is provided by the tour company. 
 
If you would like for your Son/Daughter to attend this trip please reply via email to:sej@strs.org.uk before 29th 
January 2019. Once I have notification of your interest I will ask the finance department to open up online payments 
for the deposit of £50. 
 
PLEASE NOTE: The date of this trip falls within the exam season for Year 11 and Year 13. Please DO NOT commit to 
the trip if you have exams on these days or if you will need the time to revise and prepare for GCSE/A-LEVEL 
Examinations.  
 
If you have any further queries, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
 
Thank you so much for your support. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Mrs S E Jones 
Head of Drama 
 


